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This annual notice is to inform the public of the availability of our Asbestos Management Plan at the High Point High School. 
 
As required by law, an accredited planner prepared an Asbestos Management Plan for the high school building which was 
accepted by the New Jersey Department of Health in a letter dated May 31,1989 which is on file in the Board of Education 
Office, 299 Pidgeon Hill Road, Sussex, New Jersey  07461.  Since that date our Management Plan has been updated and 
includes programs for periodic inspections and three year re-inspections. 
 
Inspection of all areas identified in the plan, whether asbestos containing building material (ACBM) or assumed ACBM have 
been conducted every six months since July of 1989 and will continue to be inspected at least every six months. 
 
As required by AHERA law since July of 1989 a three year re-inspection was conducted in October 2016 by an accredited 
inspection firm. The school building was inspected and a letter of assurance was sent to the New Jersey Department of 
Health confirming our compliance with AHERA regulations. 
 
Our custodians have had an asbestos awareness training course and have been instructed on the importance of 
periodically surveying the asbestos material during their normal day to day activities. 
 
 
  James Minkewicz 
  Business Administrator/ 
  Board Secretary 
  September 18, 2019 
 
 


